ANNEX B
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

1. What is the Government’s response to the recommendations by the Committee?

The Government will study the recommendations made by the Committee, while
considering the public’s views on these recommendations.

2. Why is MSF and MinLaw holding this public consultation?

The Ministry of Law (MinLaw) and Ministry of Social and Family Development (MSF)
are holding this public consultation to invite members of the public to provide their
views on the proposed recommendations by the Committee to Review and Enhance
Reforms in the Family Justice System (“RERF Committee”).

This is important as the views from the public can help MinLaw and MSF to ascertain
what can be done to improve the family justice process and how families in distress
can be better supported.

3. What will be done with the feedback after the public consultation is over?

MinLaw and MSF will consolidate and consider the feedback received, together with
the recommendations by the RERF Committee.

4. When will MSF and MinLaw implement the recommendations? What is the
timeline?

MSF and MinLaw will plan on how to best implement the recommendations later, after
the public consultation is over. The timeline will depend on the volume and nature of
the feedback received, the ideas that we decide to implement, and the resources that
are available for implementation.



